UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

February 18, 2016

Mr. Richard S. Goorevich, Senior Policy Advisor
Office of Nonproliferation and Arms Control
National Nuclear Security Administration

U.S. Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, SW

Washington, DC 20585-1615

Dear Mr. Goorevich:

Enclosed is an application, dated January 19, 2016, received by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) from Honeywell International, Inc., requesting amendment No. 01 to its
existing license, XSOU8826. The license presently authorizes the export of 5,000,000
kilograms of natural uranium concentrates {UsOs) and uranium tetrafiuoride (UFs) to Canada to
be used as process material at the Port Hope Conversion Facility and Cameco Corporation Fuel
Services.

The purpose of this amendment is to: 1) include an additional intermediate foreign consignee;
and 2) extend the date of expiration from May 31, 2016 to December 31, 2026.

There are no changes to the terms and conditions of the existing license being requested,;
therefore, our office is processing this as a minor amendment. The NRC intends to issue the
license after the required 30-day review period.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Smiroldo, Chief
Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch
Office of International Programs
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